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/ WEST CORK SAVE-TEE-RAILWAYS ORGANISATION

¢/o The Square,
Bantry,
Co. Cork

315t January, 1961
The Secretary to the President,
4rus an Uachieran,

Fheenix Park,
DUBLIK

Dear Sir,

ticn hus been prepared for presentation
to the Fresident fn connection with the proposed
closing by C,I.E., of the West Cork Railwys. It
13 proposed that this petition should be presented
to the President by & delegation headed by Very
Rev, J. Canon Bastidle, D.D., P.P,, V.F., Bantry.

& pet

Canon Bastible uill be sccompanied amongst
others by:

Very Rev. J. Barrott, Ads., Skibbersen
Mr. Kichasl R, Boland, Chairman of the
West Cork Development issociation
Mr, 8. MeCarthy, P.C., Chairman, Bentry
Toun Comnissioners
Mp, J. P, O'Regan, Clonakilt

and other responsible citizens of Hest Cork,

T should be glad if you would say whether the
Prasident would be kind enough to receive this
delagation during the coming week, and, if so,
kindly arrange dete and time. For your guidance,
we would suggest that, in view of the long journey
which the delegatfon #ill have to meke, sny time
between 2 p.m. and 5 p.m. would be most suitable.

Yours fafthfuliy,

{Fergus Williars)

(NAI, Office of the Secretary to the President, PRES 1/P 5709/61)
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Letter from Fergus Williams, representative of the West Cork Save-the-Railway Organisation, dated
31 January 1961, to the Secretary to the President. Williams requests that President Eamon de
Valera receive a delegation from the organisation 'during the coming week' so that they may present
him with a petition concerning the proposed closing of West Cork railways by Céras Iompair Eireann.
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